
Website Chair Report

Fr:	Van E- Website Chair
To: Sec. CJASC
DATE 8-10-22

Dear/Sir Madam,

This past month the website was updated with minor eits to reflect contact information and meeting times of various subcommittees and trusted servants.

I was queried about QR codes and could one be established for accessing data like subcommittee reports etc. I am investigating the use and application of QR codes through blue host and other sources.

All trusted servants especially newly elected, are encouraged to check cjasc.org, to verify contact information, and or update mission statements etc.….

Members are also encouraged to submit their story in about 500 words for the Experience, Strength, and Hope page. The last several years have seen a significant decline in 
participation.

The Policy web page was updated with June updated policy.

There is a blog page that members may submit articles of interest 

This concludes my report for this month. 
Thank you for allowing me to service.


Van E,
Salvation through Service


